
Upcoming Dates

Nov 1st- No School
Nov 5th: No school

Nov 8: End of 1st trimester
Nov 14th : 7th/8th Grade Retreat

Nov 26th: 1/2 day for Parent Teacher
Conferences

Nov 27-29: Thanksgiving Break
Dec 21st- Jan 5th: Christmas Break 

School Mass is every Wednesday @ 8:45

NO SCHOOL
There is NO school tomorrow, November

1st or Tuesday, November 5th.  School IS in
session on Monday.

Payments Due
Aftercare payments are due upon receipt.

Please make sure that you are making
timely payments.  Failure to pay will result
in an inability to use the Aftercare service.

Communication
Home and school communication is very

important for a successful school year.
There are several ways to communicate
with your child’s teacher: Dojo, email,

phone calls, and meetings.  Your questions
and concerns are very important to us.  

Please allow up to 24 hours for a response,
especially if it is after school hours.   

Information can be found in Dojo, our
Website, Our Family Facebook page and

our Newsletter.  I greatly appreciate your
help in this matter.

Parent Teacher Conferences
Parent Teacher Conferences will be held

on Tuesday November 26th from 1-7.  The
26th will be a half-day with school

dismissing at NOON.  Your child’s teacher
will send home how you are to schedule

your meeting.  You MUST attend the
conference to get your child’s report card

and MAP scores.  If you can not attend that
day, please make other arrangements with

your child’s teacher.

Welcome
We’d like to welcome our new

Intermediate teacher, Mrs. Meredith Van
Zyl.  Mrs. Van Zyl is taking over for Mr.

Hughes.  Mr. Hughes had an opportunity
come his way that works better for his

family.  He will visit us occassionaly as a
sub.  

Mrs. Van Zyl comes to us with 24 years of
teaching experience, a Masters in Special

Education and certification in Orton-
Gillingham.  We are very excited to have

Mrs. Van Zyl on staff!

Family Connection
Prince of Peace School

Week of :

October 28th-31st

Love God    Love People    Make Disciples   Change the World

This Family Newsletter is published weekly and sent home with the youngest student each Thursday.
Please post your copy at home or work as a reminder of school events and activities.




